
March 15 12 p.m. Rebroadcast of the National Update
on Possible Government Shutdown Cancelled

 
NATCA Members:
 
With today's passage of the Continuing Resolution to fund the government
through Sept. 30, 2025 by Congress, the rebroadcast of the National Update
webinar on a possible government shutdown that was scheduled for Saturday,
March 15 at 12 p.m. EDT/9 a.m. has been cancelled.

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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